Isfeld, Lori

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 4:37 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: TEXT AMENDMENT: 3738 Cypress Street (Remove from First Shaughnessy

Protected Heritage Property List)
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From: Jennifer Wong

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 2:55 PM

To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Subject: TEXT AMENDMENT: 3738 Cypress Street (Remove from First Shaughnessy Protected Heritage Property List)

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to provide my full support for the text amendment to remove 3738 Cypress Street from the First
Shaughnessy Protected Heritage Property List.

Regards,
Jennifer

Jennifer Wong
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Isfeld, Lori
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From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 9:18 AM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: 3738 Cypress St (remove from First Shaughnessy Protected Heritage Property List)

From: Chris Owen

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 6:38 AM

To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Subject: 3738 Cypress St (remove from First Shaughnessy Protected Heritage Property List)

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to provide my full support for the text amendment to remove 3738 Cypress St from the First Shaughnessy
Heritage Property list.

Regards,

Chris Owen







Isfeld, Lori
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From: Robert Lemon

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 10:45 AM

To: Public Hearing

Cc: Clinton Cuddington; D'Agostini, Marco

Subject: PH for 3738 Cypress Street - removal from FSPHPL

This email is in support of the removal of 3738 Cypress Street from the First Shaughnessy Protected Heritage
Property List.

I am familiar with First Shaughnessy and the Vancouver Heritage Register. Having been renovated substantially
in 1980 - predating the First Shaughnessy ODP -this house has no heritage value whatsoever and never should
have been included in the original list of heritage properties in FSD, let alone the Heritage Conservation Area.

It should have been removed in the mid 1990’s after a review I undertook of the FSDOPD for the Shaughnessy
Heights Property Owners Association, but was overlooked. Prior to the creation of the Heritage Conservation
Area, I had appealed to city heritage staff and its heritage consultant to have this house removed from the list. It
was added anyway and should now be removed.

There are no records of its original appearance and thus no evidence to guide any possible “restoration”.

This site is ideal for a good, modern new house and garden which will better suit the evolving character of
Shaughnessy.

regards
Robert Lemon

Robert Lemon, Architect AIBC
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